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DEAR MANUFACTURED HOUSING STAKEHOLDERS, 
_____ 

In response to the release of the more stringent Energy Conservation Standards for Manufactured Housing, EPA proposed a 
new version of the ENERGY STAR Manufactured Homes program requirements, which was initially referred to as Version 2.1 
but is ultimately being titled Version 3. This email is to announce that EPA has finalized these proposals and appreciates the 
feedback provided by program partners and other stakeholders. The draft proposal, all comments submitted by stakeholders, 
and EPA’s responses to comments are posted on the ENERGY STAR stakeholder feedback web page.

EPA has finalized the ENERGY STAR Manufactured Homes Version 3 program requirements. 

Manufactured homes produced on or after May 31, 2023 must be certified using Version 3. The 
final Version 3 program requirements and further details on the implementation timeline are available on 
the ENERGY STAR program requirements web page.

Note that the ENERGY STAR Manufactured Homes program applies to homes built in a factory that are subject to the federal 
Manufactured Home Construction and Safety Standards contained in 24 CFR 3280. Modular homes, site-built single-family 
homes, and multifamily buildings can be certified through other ENERGY STAR Residential New Construction programs. 

You can learn more by joining the upcoming webinar about Version 3 on Tuesday, January 10 from 1:00-2:00 PM Eastern. 
Click here to register.

Please contact us at energystarhomes@energystar.gov if you have any questions. Thank you for your work promoting ENERGY 
STAR.

Best regards, 

The ENERGY STAR Residential New Construction Team
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